
Trio of Classic Car Projects 
 

A trio of classic cars, previously stored for years near Hemel Hempstead, 

Hertfordshire, are being sold without reserve by Charterhouse in their specialist 

classic car auction on Thursday 27th March at the Haynes Motor Museum. 

 

“The owner has certainly suffered from the age old problem of too many cars and not 

enough time! “ commented Richard Bromell. 

 

The owner, who has given up driving, started life as a telephone engineer but ended 

up as a company director for a large electronics company. 

 

First up, there is race car based on the design of a Lotus 23 B, which he bought as a 

project in 1981. This is followed by a 1964 Lotus Elan drop head coupe, also bought 

decades ago as a project, and finally a 1990 Caterham Super 7 which he bought 

new as a kit and started to assemble but never finished over the past 25 years. 

 

 
 

Race car project based on the design of a Lotus 23 B 

 

 

 

 



 
 

1964 Lotus Elan DHC project 

 

 

 
 

1990 Caterham Super 7 project 



“All the cars certainly need more than a weekends work but will be rewarding 

projects in the longer term for the new owners,” continued Richard. 

 

Charterhouse are now accepting further entries for this Classic & Vintage car 

auction. 

 

Richard Bromell and the Charterhouse Team can be contacted for valuations of 

classic cars and automobilia at The Long Street Salerooms, Sherborne, 01935 

812277 or via cars@charterhouse-auction.com 

 

 


